
 
 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release  

Monday, January 14, 2019 

 Reading Ranger Program at Alamosa Public Library Canceled 

Alamosa Public Library regrets to announce that the Reading Ranger Program, planned in 
partnership with Great Sand Dunes National Park and Preserve and scheduled to begin this 
Wednesday, January 16 at 2 p.m., has been canceled due to the partial government shutdown.  
Program sessions in February and March are still possible, so keep on the lookout for details!   


